

Dear Dr. Hern:

We would like to extend our best wishes to you on the 50th anniversary of your election as Fellow to AAAS! It is incredibly meaningful to us that you have remained a Fellow since your election in 1972, and we are so proud to have you among the ranks of distinguished individuals that make up this cohort.

We thought you might be interested to know that we have compiled a list of all AAAS Fellows – a tradition that stretches back to 1874. It may be found on our website at www.aaas.org/historic-fellows.

Thank you for your commitment to AAAS, and please feel free to reach out to us (governance@aaas.org) if we may ever be of help.

Sincerely,

Sudip Parikh

Chief Executive Officer and

Executive Publisher, Science Family of Journals

